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          10th July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Caterlink menu for the Autumn term, 

starting on Tuesday 3rd September. May we remind you that a jacket potato 

option is also available each day. 

 

Also attached to this form is the Caterlink allergy form, please complete and 

return it to the office if it is relevant to your child. If you are receiving 

benefits and think you may be entitled to a benefit based free school meal we 

have forms at the office you can complete.  

 

As your child is moving into Y1 or Y2 from September they are still entitled to a 

Universal Infant Free School Meal, currently paid for by the government. 

 

If they have not yet tried the home cooked meals prepared freshly every day, 

please do sign your child up to try a dinner. We are happy for children to choose 

each day whether they have a school meal or bring a packed lunch from home. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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